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                                                                   THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        26th Feb. 2024 
CIRCULAR 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 
1. School will be closed for all students from Nursery to Class 5 on Wednesday, 28th February 2024 

due to construction (lanter) work on second floor of school building. However, the students of 

Classes 6 and 7 will come to school and regular working day will be observed for them.  

2. On Thursday, 29th February 2024, there will be a preparatory leave for students of Classes 6 and 

7 but it will be regular working day for all students from Nursery to Class 5. 

 

 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

          ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


